
SAS Home & School Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, November 10th, 2020 

Opening Prayer 
• Welcome & Introductions- Katie Fitzgerald  

• Approval of September Minutes- approved by Maria Zenti and Crystal Tallman 

• Treasurer’s Report – Heather Carmen $21,361.52 

• Administrative Report – Ms. Raes- Thank you for fundraiser, teachers are meeting to choose STEM  
products. Covid doing well, many exposures and quarantine but only one case so far. Staff doing a 
great job  and constantly reminding ourselves to keep it up.Lunch is difficult but kids spread out 
well.  Kids need to show up with own masks. School always needs wipes, paper towels and 
disinfectants. Teachers appreciate snacks that parents have been bringing.  Kids are excited about 
Santa’s Workshop. 

• Teachers’ Report – Mr. Simpson- Mr. Hemann is working on decimals and learning about science.  Mr. 
Simpson-plate tectonics, rocks and minerals (Grotto). 7th Grade heredity, genetics, dinosaurs and 
fossils. 8th-Physics, chemistry.  Goal is to DO science and learn to use instruments, materials.  Mrs. 
Bonemma -presented a beautiful thank you for drums and guitars that H&S bought. The kids LOVE 
them. She carries duffle bags full of instruments from class to class. 5th grade band starting soon.  
She is giving many lessons. 

Old Business 
• Homeroom Parent Packets – Any Questions?  How did Halloween Class Parties go?  Please make sure 

you coordinate with your teacher on classroom party dates and times.  Be sure to turn in any receipts 
you need reimbursed for. 

• Spirit Wear/Uniforms- November 13th deadline if wanted before Christmas. 

• Snacks for Teacher’s Lounge-going well but could use more. 

• Food for Conferences- Chicken noodle soup, Barratta’s, many sides.  The teachers appreciate it all. 

• Halloween Drive-In Movie & Pumpkin Auction- Nice change, fun, Covid friendly, fun and different. 

➢ Suggestions? 

➢ Success!  Profit $719.44 

• Fall Fundraiser – StepItUpKids.com 

➢ Approximately $15,578 vs $5500 in profit with Midland last year!-Huge success!!! Thank you 
parents and friends who donated.  Prizes were good. 

New Business 
• Santa’s Workshop-Kids really enjoy it.  Volunteers make it happen. 

➢ Tuesday, Nov 10th & Wednesday, Nov 11th 9 a.m. – 2 p.m. Lower Church 

➢ Painting Wooden Ornaments from The Knotty Nail 

➢ Volunteer spots are FULL.  Thank you! 

• Box Tops  

• Teacher/Staff Gift Fund 



➢ Starts Monday, Nov. 30th – Wednesday, Dec. 9th 

➢ Gift Card Options: Target & Amazon- Hy Vee too.  Teacher’s choice.  Mr. Simpson expressed his 
gratitude and feels loves and appreciated. 

Closing Prayer 

Next Meeting Tuesday, March 9th 2021 at 7:00 p.m. in the cafeteria.   
Child care is provided! 


